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May 7, 2025 

RE: Drug updates for Bidil® (isosorbide dinitrate and hydralazine hydrochloride) and Orfadin® (nitisinone) 

Prescribers and pharmacists, 

 
Effective June 1, 2025, the following drugs will have updated status. 

• Isosorbide dinitrate/hydralazine hcl (generic for Bidil®) will be changed from manual review to included, and this 
medication will be available without a prior authorization being required. 

• Orfadin® (nitisinone) will continue to be manually reviewed with prior authorization, but the brand name 
product will be preferred over the generic.  

  

For any questions, contact the Prime Therapeutics Help Desk at 800-424-7895. 

 

Sincerely, 

Cynthia Neuhofel, Pharm.D. 
DMS Assistant Director/Pharmacy Director 


